
First IBS CTPU-CGA Winter Camp 2024
Recommendation Letter
Dear organizers,

This is my recommendation for a student who applies for the First IBS CTPU-CGA Winter Camp 2024, which will be held in the IBS headquarter at Daejeon between February 19 and 22, 2024. 
I confirm the student will actively participate in the full program.


About the applicant (Student):

	
	(한글 Korean)
	(영문 English)

	Name
	
	

	Dept./Major
	
	

	University
	
	

	Year/program
	
	




Date: 
Professor Name:
Affiliation:
Signature:

